
Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 

In light of the spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19) in the UK, the prime 
concern at Highcliffe Castle Golf Club is always to safeguard the health 
and safety of its members and employees as much as possible. With 
this in mind, we would ask that you read and study the Club's 
contingency plans below, to help us deal with this matter. 
  
1. Should any member of the Club be diagnosed with COVID-19, please 
could you telephone the Club as soon as possible on 01425 272210 and 
advise us, confidentially, of this and whether you have been to the Club 
in the 14 days prior to being diagnosed. 
  
2. If we receive confidential notice of this from any member, we will then 
advise all others at the Club both by email and club notices that 
someone has tested positive. 
  
3. It is possible that, in light of infection information being provided by a 
member to the Club, the Clubhouse may have to be closed for a period 
of time to protect the well-being of other members and employees, and 
help avoid the potential further spread of the virus and also to deep 
clean the Clubhouse. 
  
4.In this event we will, if at all possible, keep the golf course open so that 
members may still play golf. 
  
5. If we do have to close the Clubhouse for the reasons above, it could 
well be that competitions and club matches are affected. If the 
Clubhouse is closed, you should check with the Club Captain or 
appropriate team captain who will able to advise if scheduled 
competitions and matches are still able to take place. 
  
Please be assured we will do everything we can to look after our 
members and employees, while also making sure you can continue to 
enjoy your time on the course. 
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